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Two Events at Temple Newsam...........

AIRE hosted the 5th round of the YHOA Night League last Saturday.

On the long course Jake Field was 8th, Dean 10th and Joe 23rd. Rosie Field was 12th on the medium course, whilst Mary
Carrick retired after an hour, but found four controls.

On the Sunday their regional event saw Paul Van Dam finish 9th on the blue, ahead of George who was 24th. Helen Chan
won the HALO battle on the green, finishing 32nd, with me 34th and Brian Slater 45th. Emma Van Dam was 2nd on the
short green.

Meanwhile NOC had an event at Strawberry Hill near Mansfield. Paul Simmons was 33rd on the green, Jake Field was 9th
blue, with Joe 29th. Dean was 17th on the brown.

Events Coming Up.......cvveuens

Sunday 14th January, SYO - Redmires

Tuesday 16th January, HALO - Night League 3 Weelsby Woods
Wednesday 17th January, Army - MLN Beverley Westwood

Tuesday 23rd January, HALO - Night League 4 Humber Bridge CP
Saturday 27th January, EBOR - Brayton Barff YHOA Night League 6
Sunday 28th January, EPOC - Storthes Hall, Alister Tinto Memorial Event
Tuesday 30th January, HALO - Night League 5 Cleethorpes CP
Wednesday 31st January, Army - MLN Primrose Warren

Thursday 1st February, LOG - Lincoln South

Sunday 4th February, LOG - South Common Lincoln

Tuesday 6th February, HALO - Night League 6 Oak Road Playing Fields
Thursday 8th February, LOG - Lincoln Ermine Street

Useful links.............

Websites of clubs and associations frequently mentioned in the HALO newsletter.
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World Orienteering Day

World Orienteering Day
Wednesday May 23rd

Lincolnshire Poacher
starts April 11th Saturday June 23rd
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